The Family Law Inn of Tampa presents contribution to 

Voices for Children

Each year the Family Law Inn of Tampa selects the best pupilage group.  After each monthly presentation by a pupilage group, the Inn members evaluate each group’s presentation based on several criteria.  At the end of the 2011/2012 Inn year, Pupilage Group 3 received the highest evaluation score.  Members of Pupilage Group 3 included Judge Richard Weis, Marian McCulloch, Allyson Hughes, Phillip Wartenberg, Virginia Vetter, Lawrence Hodz, Kim Byrd, Christina Anton, Alison Morriss, and Mindi Lasley. 

Each year the Family Law Inn of Tampa makes a donation to a local charity serving children or families.  The Inn allows the winning pupilage group to select the charity of their choice.   This year Pupilage Group 3 selected Voices for Children as the recipient charity.  

Voices for Children seeks out volunteers in Hillsborough County, Florida, to serve as Guardians ad Litem to advocate in court for the best interests of children who have been abused or neglected by the very people that should care for them the most . . . their parents.  It is Voices for Children’s objective that no child face the dependency court system without a Guardian ad Litem.  It is Voices for Children’s goal to provide Guardian ad Litem services for all children within the dependency court system in Hillsborough County, Florida.
On September 5, 2012, at the first Inn meeting of the 2012/2013 year, Pupilage Group 3, on behalf of the Family Law Inn of Tampa, presented Voices with Children President, Allison Raver, and Vice President, Jeanette Sanderson, a check in the amount of $500.00 to assist the organization in reaching its goal of assisting all children in need of Guardian ad Litem services.
